521 PROCECT UPDATE August 14 2018

1. The Steering Committee and Building Design Committee met with Rob
Montgomery, our architect, on 14 August.

2. We updated our 521 Project Directives, Suggestions, and Variables (From
review of past meeting minutes)

3. Mr Montgomery reviewed the history of this project from his involvement
from 2007 to 2011.

4. Multiple questions were asked and answered. Father Gio had multiple
suggestions.

5. Mr Montgomery will take this information to update site plans and
schematic drawings. These initial plans will probably be completed
between Thanksgiving and Christmas.

6. Once we have the updated plans and drawings, we plan to review them
with Mr Montgomery and then present this information at a Town Hall
meeting

7. Once we have parishioner input, we plan to present our plans to the
Charleston BRAC for approval to move to the Design Development Phase of

our Building Project.

8. We plan to combine the second phase of our church building fundraising
with the Diocese Bicentennial Campaign sometime next year.

Keep praying.






